
 

 

May 12th, 2013 

 

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair 

Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, 

Representative Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and 

Representative Michael Dembrow, 

 

I oppose HB2387, Removing the Jason Lee Memorial will be removing the significance of how 

Oregon came to be.  The Jason Lee story is an unfolding of God's answered prayer of the Native 

American people of this state.  It is a historical story of the founding of Oregon that is not well 

know. It is a story of fervent prayer for the truth, by a people who had set themselves aside for that 

purpose, seeking our creator. and of another trying to follow God's calling in service to mankind. It 

brought two people together, to know God's shared blessings,  provisions and build a future 

together. We need to remember these good moments of our past. It is our history. It is who we are. 

 

Please do not pass this bill! 

 

Respectfully, 

Janice Dysinger 

 


